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At the request of Sheriff David L. Marshak, the Major Case Squad of Greater St. Louis 

has been reactivated to assist in the investigation into the death of: 

 

   Catching, Sattish A. B/F 

   35 Years of Age 

 

The remains of Sattish Catching were located within in the 800 block of Sulphur 

Springs Road in Imperial, Mo. on March 9th, 2018. 

 

Sheriff Marshak and The Major Case Squad urges anyone with information regarding 

the death of Sattish Catching to contact The Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office at either 

(636) 797-5515, (636) 797-6234, or email hbaker@jeffcomo.org. 

 

 
 

  
 


